
Executive Minutes 3-16 
 

VP of Student Affairs Report 

Trevino: is still not in the Groupme. Fans-in-Stands was approved and the specific guidelines 

will be announced this week. Telehealth services should be announced this week but they are 

currently available. 
 

President’s Report 

Peebles: And email was sent out about the Canvas page to the student body. The invitations were 

sent following the invitation to join the Canvas page.  
 

Committee Reports  

Brooks: The Election Committee has been reached out to and will begin their business soon. 
 

Online Communications 

Brooks: will look over the Canvas page tomorrow to check for things to change and will 

hopefully publish it soon after. 

Peebles: has recommended that students give feedback about the page in the email that was sent 

to the students. Peebles asked Brooks if there was any problem with the size of the videos that 

will be uploaded. 

Brooks: There should be a way to get around it if we use a separate link to the videos. 

Peebles: Ginger London and Chris Garneau are able to help if any problems arise with the 

Canvas page. 
 

Online Class Survey 

O’zee: sent an email to Jana Ware with the revisions requested by the executive board and is 

awaiting a response. 

Peebles: After Jana responds with the changes, an email will be sent out to the student body 

given that there are no objections from the board and Brooks will add the survey to the Canvas 

page. 

Brooks: is able to put a link on the Canvas page but will probably not be able to do anything else. 
 

Open Discussion and Announcements 

Brooks: Senator Willoughby requested to attend OSGA and more funds need to be set aside. 

Alexander: It would be easier to pass a motion through the executive funds than through the 

senate. 

Brooks: Moves to set aside $20 from the executive funds to fund Isabella Willoughby’s OSGA 

Spring Congress attendance. 

Motion unanimously passes. 

Shores: needs to know how many people are attending OSGA. 

Alexander: will speak with some people after the meeting to find out how to register. 

Brooks: $150 from the general funds for voting and non-voting delegates and advisors to attend 

and $20 to fund one extra person is the distribution of SGA funds allocated for OSGA 



attendance. The $300 bill does not include names and it is unknown as to whether or not it 

includes an amount of people or not so the board might not need to set aside executive funds. 

The bill should cover Isabella. 

Peebles: vetoed the motion to set aside $20 for Isabella to attend OSGA Spring Congress. 

 
 


